
 


A local all-volunteer nonprofit organization


Building more biking and walking trails as we head into our 2nd decade!


Dear GHT supporters, bicycling and walking advocates, and fellow community members,


A nonprofit can get a lot accomplished when it has hardworking volunteers and committed people, businesses and 
organizations to provide strong moral and financial support.


Since its founding in 2010, Great Headwaters Trails has been fortunate to have those volunteers and that support. That 
has enabled us to do a lot when it comes to building and advocating for accessible and safe biking and walking 
infrastructure for the communities of eastern Vilas County. 


Please add to our ability to develop more biking and walking trails. With your help we can reach our 2023 winter 
appeal goal of $50,000, and be ready to take on projects around Conover and between St Germain and Eagle River. 
 
As you can see on the form below, there are several ways that you can direct your donation to help us make biking and 
walking safer, more accessible and more enjoyable for everyone who lives in or visits our eastern Vilas County 
communities.  


Thank you for making us stronger! Sincerely,





December 20, 2023
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